
 
 

To the International Monetary Fund Executive Directors- 

 

As members of faith communities, we hold you in our thoughts and prayers as you make 

decisions around our global financial system. 

 

We write to you because of our faith-held belief that our financial system must serve, protect 

and promote the participation of the most vulnerable. As decision makers at the International 

Monetary Fund, you have a vital leadership role to play in the creation of this type of global 

economy. 

 

There are actions that you can take right away that would offer greater protections and 

participation to vulnerable communities and all of those who are affected by your decisions and 

the processes you guide.  

 

We ask that the IMF: 

 

1. Broadcast the IMF's Executive Board meetings via webstream 

 

2. Make public transcripts of IMF Executive Board meetings within 3 days of a meeting 

 

3. Make public process documents around restructuring analysis, country visits and reports 

early enough for public comment before final decisions are made 

 

These actions will also help all people have a greater understanding and appreciation for 

conversations taking place at the Fund. 

 

We hold you and your efforts in prayer. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Name: 

 

Email: 

 

State: 


